
 

 

 

 

6 August 2015 

 

 

A O’Sullivan 

fyi-request-3017-280db0f7@requests.fyi.org.nz    

Ref: DOIA 1516-0157 

Dear A O’Sullivan 

 

 

Thank you for your email of 5 August 2015 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

According to the Cabinet Paper 'Insulation, smoke alarms and other residential tenancy 

improvements ': 66 Surveys indicate that for most investment properties financial gain is 

primarily derived from capital gains rather than rental income.  

 

Are you able to advise details of these surveys and the relevant findings? 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your email was received on 5 August 2015 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


